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Appointments to the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs

Amy Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk

Alisha Cordell, Administrative Assistant Technology Solutions and CaPA

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make appointments to the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board for two (2)
seats.

Attachments:

· Recommendation

· Ballot

· Applications

Note: Applications submitted prior to February 20, 2018 were completed before changes were made to
the application and may appear incomplete.
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File #: [19-0892], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Jason Merrill, Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board Chair

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the vacancy(s)

DATE: September 24, 3019

RECOMMENDATION: The Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board met on Tuesday, September
24, 2019 and by a unanimous vote made the following recommendation to the Town Council for
consideration:

· Heather Brutz, Appointment, Bicycle Advocate

The Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board met on Tuesday, September 24, 2019 and by a 4 to 1
vote made the following recommendation to the Town Council for consideration:

· Josh Mayo, Appointment, Town Resident

SPECIAL REQUEST(s):  No comment.

BACKGROUND: There were five members of the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board present.
Heather Brutz received a unanimous vote.  Josh Mayo received 4 of 5 votes and Jack Whaley received one
vote.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board
reviewed the following applications: Heather Brutz, Josh Mayo, Rahi Patel, and Jack Whaley. Two
additional applications were received between September 24, 2019 and October 23, 2019 from Nathan A
Boucher and Neal Wolgin for the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board.
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